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4 July 2013

Mr Michael Vaidya and Mr Nick Collins
Hadleigh Residential

19 Belsize Grove,

London

NW3 4TX

Dear Mr Vaidya and Mr Collins
Ref: Sale of * Holmefield Court Belsize Grove London NW3 4TT

On behalf of myself and the co-executors of Miss “ = will | would like to thank you both for your
assistance in the negotiation of the sale of the above flat. Your advice and professionalism were
exemplary.

As the completion of the sale is due on Friday 5™ July 2013, | am returning the five sets of keys for

flat door number 8. There are also four keys which open the main entrance door to the building.
These are in addition to the set which you still hold.

With best wishes.
Your sincerely
/he - hv*v;‘)/\‘

Dr Margaret Meltzer



